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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING   
FRIDAY, MAY 24, 2013
6:30pm
We will be holding our next general membership meeting during the talent show. During this meeting, we will be approving our budget for the 2013/14 school year as well as voting for next year’s board of directors.
Congratulations to our Founder’s Award Winners
Golden Acorn
John McAbee, Substitute Teacher and Volunteer

Outstanding Educator
Erica Eller, Special Education Teacher

Outstanding Advocate
Donna Seigal, Paraeducator
Recipients will be honored at the Founder’s Day Dinner on April 19th.
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Thank you to everyone who donated items to our auction basked for the Founder’s Dinner! Money raised from raffle ticket sales goes toward college scholarships for Kent area students.







[bookmark: _GoBack]UP COMING EVENTS
*Thursday, April 25th  6:30PM Science Fair
*Friday, May 17th 6PM-8PM – Art Walk

Talent Show Schedule
*Tuesday, May 14th – 5:30PM Talent Show Tryouts
Tuesday, May 21st – 5:30PM Dress Rehearsal
*Friday, May 24th – 6:30PMTalent Show

Did you get your Smencil?
Keep an ear out for the next date. We will include it in the morning announcements.
School Spirit Days
April 24th – School Colors Day
On our next spirit day, you can really show your school spirit by wearing our school colors – Blazer Bee Black and Yellow!

Treasurer
Tammy McClimans
(253) 852-6525

Secretary
Melissa Travis
(253) 653-0453


President    
Nina Munoz-Najera
(785) 230-5323

Vice President
Dawn Blanchard
(253) 508-8456


Board of Directors
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Popcorn – Friday, May 3rd
50¢ per bag or use the form on the back of this newsletter to collect 10 box tops! Each student is allowed one bag of popcorn.
***ATTEND THE NEXT BOARD MEETING*** Monday, May 6th, 4PM – 5PM
Please Note that the location for our meetings has changed to the Library
Our board meetings are open to anyone who would like to attend.  
It’s a great way to stay connected and learn more about East Hill. Kids are welcome.
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